
From: Randy Case <rcase@aplusd.biz>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 11:01 AM 
To: Rep. Jim Haadsma (District 44) <JimHaadsma@house.mi.gov> 
Subject: HB 5430 
 
Hello Jim, 
 
Thanks for co-sponsoring HB 5430. I am a member of the Michigan Historic Preservation Network  
and have been asked to follow up just  to confirm that you remain onboard with passing of this 
legislation for upgrading the use of Historic Tax Credits in Michigan.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Randy L. Case AIA LEED AP 
Architecture+design Inc. 
95 Lynwood Drive 
Battle Creek, Mi 49015 
269-209-3553 
www.aplusd.biz 
rcase@aplusd.biz 


